
From: Lindsay Tillman <Lindsay.Tillman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 2:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 40th Ward gifts 12.15.21 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I received flowers and chocolates from a florist in the ward. The office received flowers from 
them as well. I would estimate that the flowers were $40 each and the box chocolates are $50. 
The chocolates are in the front area for anyone to enjoy. 
 
Lakeview Florist 
1909 W Foster Ave 
Chicago, IL 60640 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information and if there is anything else I need to do. 
 
Thank you. 
Lindsay Tillman 
Chief of Staff, 40th Ward 
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